From: Bo Moshage <Bo.Moshage@cessnock.nsw.gov.au>

To: "hunter@planning.nsw.gov.au" <hunter@planning.nsw.gov.au>

Date: 25/02/2014 14:20

Subject: Planning Proposal – Amdt to Cessnock LEP 2011

Attachments: Cover Letter.pdf; Planning Proposal - Amdt to Cessnock LEP 2011.pdf; Counci

I Report.pdf; Council Minute.pdf

Dear Trent,

I refer Planning Proposal – Amdt to Cessnock LEP 2011 for the consideration of Planning and Infrastructure in according with Council's 19 February 2014 resolution.

Regards

Bo Moshage

Bo Moshage | Co-ordinator Strategic Land Use Planning Cessnock City Council 62-78 Vincent St | PO Box 152| Cessnock NSW 2325

Phone: 4993 4241 | Fax 4993 2500

E-mail: bo.moshage@cessnock.nsw.gov.au<mailto:bo.moshage@cessnock.nsw.gov.au> |

www.cessnock.nsw.gov.auhttp://www.cessnock.nsw.gov.au/